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Göran Tidström
Chairman of the EFRAG Supervisory Board
13-14 Avenue des Arts
B-1210 Bruxelles

Belgien

22 September 2008
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Dear Göran Tidström
Strengthening the European Contribution to the International Standard-Setting Process
Referring to your letter of 23 July 2008, the Danish Accounting Standards Committee set up by the Institute of State Authorized Public Accountants in Denmark (FSR) is pleased to comment on the proposal for the enhancement of EFRAG.
The document has been discussed in the August and September meetings of the Danish Accounting Standards Committee (DASC). Our comments are focused specifically on the proposals regarding the objectives and activities of EFRAG (section 2 within the consultation document) rather than on the detail of the new structure proposed.
We fully support EFRAG’s proposals to improve its ability to be a strong and co-ordinated voice for all the Member States within Europe providing pro-active input to the international standard-setting process ensuring quality and principles-based accounting standards for users in Europe. We also agree to the importance of further involvement of national standard setters.

We would like to stress that the enhancement of EFRAG should not lead to EFRAG being perceived as a standard setter issuing European accounting standards. Neither should it result in EFRAG becoming a sub-contractor of the IASB. EFRAG should not be constrained in having a mind of its own and also should not be limited in its ability to publish discussion papers etc. even if they differ from what the IASB thinks. 
Furthermore, we would like to express our support for continuing meetings of the Consultative Forum of Standard Setters (CFSS) in which we take an active part.

If you need a clarification of our comments above please do not hesitate to contact us again.  

Yours sincerely 

Eskild Nørregaard Jakobsen
Ole Steen Jørgensen

Chairman of the Accounting
Head of Department, FSR

Standards Committee 
Secretary to the Accounting




Standards Committee
